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Topic for Discussion
at the Meetings Regarding Required Resolution Plans for Insured Depository Institutions with $100 Billion or More in Total Assets

PRA Burden Statement
An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid Office of Management and Budget (OMB) control number.  The FDIC “Meetings Regarding Required Resolution Plans for Insured Depository Institutions with $100 Billion or More in Total Assets” constitute a collection of information under the Paperwork Reduction Act which has been cleared by OMB under Control Number 3064-0198 (expiration date January 31, 2024). Public reporting burden for this information collection is estimated to be 60 minutes. You can send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this information collection, including suggestions for reducing the burden, to the Paperwork Reduction Act Clearance Officer, Legal Division, Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation, 550 17th Street NW, Washington, DC 20429; and to the Office of Management and Budget, Paperwork Reduction Project (Re: Control Number 3064-0198), Washington DC 20503.

In January 2021, the FDIC issued a statement entitled “FDIC Announces Lifting IDI Plan Moratorium” (the “Statement”).  The Statement notes that the FDIC will provide further details surrounding its modified approach for implementing 12 C.F.R. § 360.10 for insured depository institutions with $100 Billion or more in total assets. 
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss and solicit feedback on this planned modified approach. 
